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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Friday, February 22, 2019 9:13 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Tree Code Amendments

 

From: Betsy Weiser <weisbetsy@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, February 10, 2019 12:08 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Tree Code Amendments  

  

I am writing in support of the Tree Code amendments. The proposed amendments to the Tree 

Code are an important step in protecting our tree canopy. We all know the vital role trees play 

in maintaining a healthy environment. Directing our residents to plant the right type and number 

of replacement trees is integral to assuring that our tree canopy is not only maintained but also 

enhanced.  

As someone who grew up in Scarsdale and has lived here for 64 yours I would hate to see our 

beautiful village lose one of its greatest assets. 

Thanks so much. 

Betsy Weiser Karp 

 


